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Dear BOV Members, 

I support MG Wins as VMI superintendent and believe the Institute needs his continued
leadership. He has proven to be a steady hand during challenging times, and has steered VMI
through some choppy waters toward a better future. The Institute's strategic plan is spot-on,
admissions are looking strong, and the school is thriving. Let's keep him at the helm. Thank
you very much.

Sincerely, 
Joel C. Christenson '99
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